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BOARD OF G O V E R N O R S 
O F T H E 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
W A S H I N G T O N 

R-933 

A D D R E S S O F F I C I A L C O R R E S P O N D E N C E 
T O T H E B O A R D 

December 1R, 19hl 

Dear Sir: 

Referring to my letter of October 18, 1%.!, 
R-908b, the Contract Distribution Division of the Office 
of Production Management has called to my attention the 
fact that vouchers for certain expenditures authorized 
prior to December 1 necessarily till not be presented 
for payment until some time after that date and have 
asked that the Federal Reserve Banks pay such vouchers 
when submitted, with the understanding that they will be 
reimbursed ir the usual way for such expenditures* 

There is enclosed for your information, a copy 
of a letter written by the Field Management Section of 
the Contract Distribution Division to the field offices 
with respect to this matter# You will note from the 
letter that each field office will submit to your office 
a list of obligations incurred prior to December 1, to be 
paid by your Bank, and arrange to have all such bills 
submitted to the Bank for payment prior to January 1, 191*2• 

It will be appreciated if you will cooperate 
with the Contract Distribution Division in this respect. 

Very truly y^urs, 

frkLtf q. fl/xtfdiJi. 
E. G, Draper 
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